
Food Program Enrollment Form 
 
 
Dear Parents: ______________________________ 
 
__                                 __ currently participates in the United State Department of Agriculture 
(USDA)’s Child Care Food Program.  This program enables our school to provide nutritious meals 
and snacks to your children at no cost to you.  We support this program to further the cause of the 
USDA to promote healthy living among our youth and provide them with access to nutritious meals.  
 
In order for the school to continue to participate in the program, the attached forms must be 
completed by the parents.  Please review and answer all questions accordingly, complete one 
enrollment form per child and one income eligibility form per family and return the form to the Center 
Director as soon as possible.  
 
We look forward to your cooperation for this program as it will enable us to continue to provide the 
excellent care, service, and nutritious meals to your children. Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
The following income eligibility guidelines are used in determining the eligibility of a participant’s 
household.  

 

Note: We realize that this information is confidential and sensitive.  We assure you that all completed forms are kept 
100% confidential and the information will ONLY be used for the food program. It will not be disclosed to anyone else 
for any reason.  


